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South Dakota

June 22, 2023

State Board of Elections
c/o Office of the Secretary of State Sent via email: Tom.Deadrick@state.sd.us

500 E Capitol Avenue
Pierre, SD 50501

Dear Deputy Deadrick,

Thank you for the notice of proposed rules sent on June 5, 2023, with the list of election rules to
be adopted. We have reviewed the rules that are being proposed and do not have any comments

to provide at this time.

We look forward to working with you and Secretary Johnson to ensure all eligible South
Dakotans can exercise their rights to vote.

Respectfully,

_~

“"Cole Uecker
Executive Director, DRSD

PAVA Lead, DRSD
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